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American Osteopathic Board of  Family Physicians: Call for Item Writers! 

Item writers are the physicians we rely on to develop items (examination questions) 
for the AOBFP computer-based, written examinations. Item writers must be board 
certified by the AOBFP and be actively participating in Osteopathic Continuous 
Certification and actively practicing. New item writers are required to complete an 
online AOA item writing training module before participation. Item writers are 
expected to participate in content development for written board examinations on a 
yearly basis. This activity can be completed remotely via assignments constructed by 
the examination committee. 

Interested item writers should submit a current CV to Jessica Dangles, AOBFP 
Director of  Certification aobfpvolunteer@osteopathic.org for consideration. 

mailto:aobfpvolunteer@osteopathic.org

